
 

 

 

 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/018/2025                                                                                                          01/05/2025 

 

CIRCULAR 
(Balvatika to Class XII) 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Greetings of the day! 

 

This is to inform you that on-campus classes for Balvatika to Class XII will resume from Sunday, 4 May 2025. 

 

If your ward is infected, please ensure that both the affected child and their siblings are not sent to school during the 

recovery period. A medical fitness certificate must be submitted to the school infirmary after full recovery, before 

the student is allowed to rejoin on-campus classes. 

 

Parents are requested to monitor their children for symptoms of fever or chickenpox and avoid sending them to 

school if unwell. Kindly report any confirmed cases to the class teacher promptly. 

 

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation in safeguarding the well-being of our students and staff. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

Amar Srivastava 

Principal  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


